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CAS Class Basket Phone-In Auction  
Saturday, November 6th from 9 a.m. – 3 p.m. 

 

We are so very thankful for all the donations and work that is going into making our beautiful class baskets this 
year. Typically, we would be holding an on-site write in auction for these baskets during the spaghetti dinner. 
Even before we made the decision due to various concerns to cancel the dinner, we realized that the normal 
format to raise funds through the baskets would have to be altered. With this in mind we have decided for this 
year to do a timed phone-in auction for bidding on each basket. The baskets have been and will continue to be 
shown via our newsletter for contents. We will have a set bid for each basket based upon approximately 25% of 
the baskets real value. Bidding will be increased by at least $5 per bid. Last year we did this format, and it was 
a huge success. 
 

There will be an assigned 30-minute time frame on Saturday, November 6th where those wanting to bid can call 
the school with people standing by to take bids. (937-492-7556) At the end of the 30-minute time frame the 
highest bidder will get to purchase that basket at that price. We then move directly onto the next basket for 
bidding for another 30-minute time frame. This will be the format until all baskets are sold. Keep in mind this is a 
fundraising auction for CAS and not a looking for bargains event. All proceeds help with the ongoing expenses 
of the school. Below is the anticipated schedule for the baskets: 
 

Kindergarten Basket 9 a.m. – 9:30 a.m. 
1st Grade Basket: 9:30 a.m. – 10 a.m. 
2nd Grade Basket: 10 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. 
3rd Grade Basket: 10:30 a.m.-11 a.m. 
4th Grade Basket: 11 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 
5th Grade Basket: 11:30 a.m. – 12 p.m. 
LUNCH BREAK (NO CALLS): 12 p.m. – 12:30 p.m. 
6th Grade Basket: 12:30 p.m. – 1 p.m. 
7th/8th Grade Basket: 1 p.m. – 1:30 p.m. 
9th Grade Basket: 1:30 p.m. – 2 p.m. 
10th Grade Basket: 2 p.m. – 2:30 p.m. 
11th/12th Grade Basket: 2:30 p.m. – 3 p.m. 

 

• Bidding will ONLY be for that particular basket during the assigned time frame. 

• Starting bids pre-set and increase in bidding are $5 minimum. Bidding for each end at the conclusion of each 

time period. 

• The baskets MUST BE picked up and PAID FOR by Monday, November 8th and Tuesday, November 9th 

during school hours! 
 

Call 492-7556 to Bid. You can go to Christian Academy Schools Facebook Page and click on the Live Feed 
beginning at 9 a.m. 

 
Mission Statement 

 

“To Equip and Inspire a New Generation of Christ-Centered Leaders.” 

From the Desk of Head of School 
Dick Dray 
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CAS Harvest Party to Begin @ 6 p.m. TOMOROW 
 

TOMORROW, October 30th from 6 p.m. – 9:30 p.m. the Harvest Party will be held in the back of Christian Academy Schools. 
There will be games, chili cookoff, bonfire and delicious smores.  
 

 Harvest Party Chili Cook-off 
  

The student council will be holding “a chili cook-off” which will be held during the volleyball tournament on TOMORROW, 
October 30th.  Everyone attending the “Harvest Party” can come to the cafeteria and taste the chili. After tasting the chili, decide 
which chili you like best and place money in the corresponding bucket to vote for that chili. The money made from this event 
will go towards the 2022 homecoming.  A prize will be awarded for the best chili! The tasting will begin at 6:00 p.m., so plan to 
bring your chili into the cafeteria by 5:45 p.m. 
 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 
 

Elementary Parent Teacher Conferences will be held next week, November 1st to November 4th.  We are asking that 
parents find childcare as there will be none available at school. 
 

Middle & High School Parent Teacher Conferences are for parents of students in grades 6 thru 12. Teachers will be available 
from 4:30 p.m. - 7 p.m. (last time slot at 6:45) on Monday, November 1st.  We would love for each of you to meet with as many 
of your student’s teachers as possible on Monday, November 1st.  Please call 492-7556 to sign up for a time with the teachers. 
 

 
 

Voices Eternal is Having a Scentsy Fundraiser 
 

Voices Eternal is raising funds for their program and also to go on a trip to watch top show choirs compete.  Voices Eternal will 
receive 30% of the total sales! We are at 25% of our goal. Please consider helping this talented group of students by ordering 
Scentsy products from the following website link:  https://kristymcglaughlin.scentsy.us/party/15281973/voices-eternals-fall-
fundraiser 
 

Winter Dress Code Begins on Monday, November 1st  
 

Beginning Monday, November 1st elementary, middle school and high school students will not be permitted to wear shorts or 
flip flops. Parents, please encourage your children to dress neatly, modestly, and accordingly. Thank you for your support of 
the dress code policy. 
 

Sidney Fire Department Coming to CAS 
  

The Sidney Fire Department will be coming to CAS for our annual Fire Safety Training on Thursday, November 4th. The 
Firemen will be showing a video in each class. The schedule will be as follows:  
 

8:30 a.m. – 9 a.m. 2nd grade 10:15 a.m. – 10:45 a.m. 1st grade 
9:05 a.m. – 9:35 a.m. Kindergarten 10:50 a.m. – 11:20 a.m. 3rd grade 
9:40 a.m. – 10:10 a.m. 4th grade 11:25 a.m. – 11:55 a.m. 5th grade 

 

Picture Retake Day on Wednesday, November 10th 
 

Picture retakes will be held on Wednesday, November 10th. If your student was absent, didn’t buy portraits or want more, or 
for a retake because didn’t like the first one this is your chance. 

 
 

 
 

BE ON THE WATCH FOR A FLYER AND/OR E-MAIL 

WITH PICTURES OF BASKETS FOR THE AUCTION! 
 

The 4th grade basket (as shown) is called “Start Your Day with God & Coffee”. Some 
of the items are a Keurig K-mini plus coffee maker, gift cards, devotional books, mug 
sets, coffee beans, biscotti, and K-cup pods.  The value of this basket is $340.   
 

We are looking forward to this exciting event! 

 

https://kristymcglaughlin.scentsy.us/party/15281973/voices-eternals-fall-fundraiser
https://kristymcglaughlin.scentsy.us/party/15281973/voices-eternals-fall-fundraiser
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Recess Games Needed 
 

CAS parents, we need elementary friendly games for recess time as we are entering the cold months. Any kind of low 
maintenance board games without a lot of pieces will be appreciated. Card games such as Uno and matching games. They do 
not have to be new and could be something around the house that has not been used in a while. If you have questions about 
what would be appropriate, please contact Mr. K or Mrs. Hiler. 
 

Verse of the Week 
 

“And you will hear of wars and threats of wars, but don’t panic. Yes, these things must take place,  
 but the end won’t follow immediately.” Matthew 24:6 

 

God doesn’t want us to be bound by fear. Like this verse says, you’re going to hear bad things happening. You’ll hear about 
wars, disease, and problems, but our goal as Christians is not to panic. We’re to put our hope and trust in Jesus. Through Jesus, 
we can face any scary situation that happens in the world and come out on top because we’ve put our trust in Him.   

Copied from studentdevos.com 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Spiritual Emphasis Thank You 
 

Thank you for praying for Spiritual Emphasis as a number of our students made 
commitments and others have chosen to start some new spiritual practices to help them 
grow in their walk with Jesus.  Not only that but our student praise team did an awesome 
job leading us in praise and worship. Students and staff served in the community on 
Wednesday in 10 different locations including Rustic Hope, Right to Life, Agape, The 
Senior Center, and at several individual houses in the community. 

 

Mr. K 
 

 
 

     
“Bee Tree” is Down 

After a summer of not getting close to the tree located on the 
playground due to bees, IT IS DOWN! Thank you, Mr. Doolittle for 
cutting down the “Bee Tree”. 



 

 

 

 

  

Spiritual Emphasis Week Memories 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 


